

**Minutes of the Motocross subcommittee meeting held
3rd May, 2016
Via Greymouse teleconference**

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 rd party)	Action & by whom
1.	Welcome & Apologises		
		Brian Cordwell (BC), Mark Franzmann (JW), Jason Watson(RM) and Julie Newsome (JN). Robbie Marshall (RM) Guest – Rachelle Houterman	
2.	Approval and Confirmation of previous minutes	Minutes moved by MF Sec: JW	
3.	BANK ACCOUNTS		Office MQ
	3.1 Finance Report	Bank Details:- MX account - \$51,120.84 Daily account - \$6,000.00 Moved Brian Cordwell sec JN	
4.0	Grading	Cameren Ogilive – to be put to B grade	Office to advise
5.0	General Business and Correspondence	<p>RM to contact Bundaberg club with regards to spectator fence, as this needs to be looked at before the Sunny State round. This is a concern, but it was not in the Track inspectors report.</p> <p>We only received a couple of Steward's reports - should there have been any more ?</p> <p>JN to send email to MQ office with regards to we are against the proposal that under 12 years will not be competing at the Junior National Titles.</p> <p>Discussed the Supp Regs for the Qld MX Championships and they are nearly ready. We just need to fine tune if there will be a reward for riders who qualify.</p> <p>Kevin Mortimer contacted MF with regards to the committee helping fund a final race day at Tivoli raceway when it closes. We shall wait until we get a date and more information.</p>	MQ Office
6.0		Meeting Closed 9.07pm Next Meeting to be 7 th June . 7.30pm	